
 

BUSINESS 

 

Richard Crawford 

I have been a practicing Solicitor for 25 years: the vast majority of that time 
being in the public sector. I have worked in Ayr and Kilmarnock. I would 
welcome the opportunity to listen, and echo the views of all Solicitors within 
the jurisdiction, be that in chambers or court matters. I would hope to be 
willing and open to the thoughts and views of the local Solicitors in areas of 
the law that I am unfamiliar with, their concerns now, and in the future and 
help shape the direction of the law in the area. I would hope to be able to not 

only listen to those concerns but also relay matters to all at any meetings I would attend on 
behalf of the area with a view to making measured views of Solicitors in the jurisdiction known 
within the Law Society. I would hope to make a constructive contribution and represent the 
jurisdiction in positive light within the Law Society. 

 

Caroline Harrison 

I wish to reapply to stand as a member for the Law Society Council as I 
believe that it would benefit the local solicitors in my Faculty. This role 
would allow me to put forward the issues of local solicitors to seek the 
change required to make working in this profession more rewarding and 
fair.   
I am dedicated to advancing the interests of the legal professional and 
serving the needs of the local community. With a profound respect for the 

principles of justice and fairness, I am committed to upholding the highest standards of ethics 
and integrity in the practice of law.   
Having actively engaged in legal advocacy and community service, I understand the importance 
of effective representation and collaboration within the legal community. I am passionate about 
promoting diversity, equality and access to legal services, and I believe that serving on the 
Council provides a platform to advocate for these crucial issues.   

 


